
 

 

 

 

Tuesday 19th September 
 
Dear families, 
 
Whilst we don’t yet have certainty about next week, you have told us that you have valued any updates we have 
been able to give you on progress. We do now know that a DFE commissioned survey will take place on Friday. I 
want to let you know the two most likely scenarios for next week. 
 
Plan A: 
If the DFE allow us, we will return to a normal on-site provision with all students returning on site at JMS from 
Monday 25th September. 
 

 Year 7 Year 8 Year 9 Year 10 Year11 Year 12 Year 13 

Monday 
25.09.23 

In school. 

 
Return to JMF6 

lessons being taught at 
both John Mason and 
Fitzharrys sites with 

students moving 
between sites as 

required. 

Tuesday 
26.09.23 

Wednesday 
27.09.23 

Thursday 
28.09.23 

Friday 
29.09.23 

 
Plan B: 
If we are not given full access our main school building, we will continue with a mixture of on-site learning and 
working from home as follows: 
  

Year 7 Year 8 Year 9 Year 10 Year11 Year 12 Year 13 

Monday 
25.09.23 

In school. Working 
from home. 

Working 
from home. 

In school. In school.  
 

All JMF6 lessons 
continue to take place at   

Fitzharrys with staff 
moving between sites. 

Tuesday 
26.09.23 

In school. Working 
from home. 

In school. Working 
from home. 

In school. 

Wednesday 
27.09.23 

In school. In school. Working 
from home. 

Working 
from home. 

In school. 

Thursday 
28.09.23 

In school. Working 
from home. 

Working 
from home. 

In school. In school. 

Friday 
29.09.23 

Working 
from home. 

In school. In school. Working 
from home. 

In school. 



 

 

 
We will ensure that we communicate which of these plans we are able to follow as soon as we receive our feedback 
from the DFE commissioned survey. 
 
Thank you again for your patience during what I know has been a frustrating start to the year. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Alastair West 
Headteacher 
John Mason School 
 
 


